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The 3rd Annual JHBC Paves the Way took place on March 11th, 2022,
at 2PM via Zoom. Paves the Way is an event during which faculty
members from the Jack H. Brown College of Business and Public
Administration (JHBC) engage in discussions about Diversity,
Equity, and Inclusion (DEI) in the college.

For this year’s event, the JHBC Office of Academic Equity had a
panel of JHBC faculty who addressed issues about: gender equity,
teaching load, discrimination among faculty members, work-life
balance, the impact of the pandemic, support for DEI, information
transparency, faculty mentoring, as well as the validation of faculty
members’ experience and collegiality. 

Approximately 25 faculty members were present for the annual
discussion and have asked that the event not be recorded. 

Faculty attending the event expressed the need to continue the
conversation. Dr. Francisca Beer will have a meeting with the dean
to determine how faculty members suggestions and questions can
best be addressed.
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